
Volunteers
Wanted



The Indigenous Community Justice Program is recruiting

new volunteers who have an interest in working from a

Restorative Justice perspective with individuals who have

come into conflict with the law. Volunteer Council

Members would need to be at least 18 years of age, and

willing to commit a minimum of 4 hours a month to one of

our programs. We seek to find volunteers from a broad

range of backgrounds and life experiences.

Erin Beach

Indigenous Community Justice Program (ICJP)

(807) 464-4371

(807) 468-5440

communityjustice@nechee.org

If interested or you would like further information, please

contact:


